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Cespedes, Christopher

From: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission
Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 2:55 PM
To: Cespedes, Christopher
Subject: RE: Question/concern about dangerous pedestrian cross walk

From: Rebecca XXXXXXX <XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 3:04 PM 
To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <XXXXXXXXX> 
Subject: Question/concern about dangerous pedestrian cross walk 
 
 
To whom this may concern,  
My name is XXXXXXXXX and I am a resident of Ann Arbor and a mom of AAPS students. I’m writing to ask your help in 
making several cross walks more safe for our students, families and community.  
 
The on and off ramps to M14 near skyline high school/Maple road are an accident waiting to happen. Both pedestrians 
and cyclists correctly using the designated paths for crossing these streets are often put in extreme danger by motorists 
not slowing enough as they get on and off the freeway.  
 
I would like to request that flashing signage be added to these crosswalks for pedestrians to push and alert cars to stop 
and wait. Can you help me? How would I go about petitioning the city or transportation department to make this 
happen or who should I contact? 
 
Thank you so much! I’ve included a picture to identify the two spots that are in desperate need of advanced safety 
measures.  
 
Sincerely, 
XXXXXXXXX 
--  
XXXXXXXXX 
Master of Public Administration, New York University, 2011 
BA, Michigan State University, 2007 


